Dear Parents/Guardians

The Articles of Association for the Aletheia Academies Trust require two parent governors on the Local Governing body of all its schools. One of our existing parent governors, Mr Bradley Levy, has stepped down from this role after serving his term of office. On behalf of Knole Academy I would like to thank him for his service especially in the support of developing careers education at Knole Academy.

As a result, we currently have one vacancy for a Parent Governor and applications for this position are being received.

The academy proposes that from the nominations received, one governor will be appointed to fill the current vacancy from September 2025. This will ensure Knole Academy has the two parent governors that the articles recommend.

Nominations should be sent to the returning officer Mrs Emma Butters ebutters@knoleacademy.org

If the academy is in receipt of more than one nomination, an election process will take place and the candidate with the greatest number of votes will be appointed from September 2025.

The normal term of office is 4 years.

The deadline for nominations concludes at the end of business Friday 25 April 2025.

Yours sincerely

Emma Butters Returning Officer